

- Outdoor games and sports
- * Arts & Crafts
- * Playing with friends
- ★ Great Educators
- ★ Food and Cooking
- ★ Indoor Activities



Tips for easing kids into Outside School Hours Care

Attending Outside School Hours Care for the first time can be an overwhelming experience for children, particularly if they are also settling into the new school year. To help your child feel comfortable in the program, we thought we'd share a few tips to help make the transition as seamless as possible.

- 1. We welcome you to drop by and visit us in program. You'll meet the team and find out what kinds of activities your child can look forward to in session.
- 2. If your child is nervous about attending the program for the first time, let the Camp Australia Team know. We want to help ensure your child feels as comfortable as possible.
- 3. If there is something in particular your child would like to see, play, or do in Outside School Hours Care, we welcome you or your child to let us know.

Program details

We're here to make Outside School Hours Care the best experience possible for your child.

To find out more about our program, view fees and to register visit www.campaustralia.com.au

We look forward to seeing you and your family soon.

From the Team at Camp Australia Team.